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It’s that time of year again and students are working hard to learn songs and dance routines for our upcoming production of Zalobardi. As always, the school will supply some costume items, while others will be brought from home.

This year, the grade 3s will be MONKEYS in their item “Impa Lomba Ju” and also BIRDS in the item “Me and my girls”.

We request that your child have black leggings (pants), a black top and black, soft-soled shoes to wear on the night.

Please send the top and leggings to school in a named, plastic bag. We will send them home on the day of production so that they can wear them to the Frankston Arts Centre.

If you are able to help with sewing or if you are available to assist with making bird tails during the day (Wednesday 26th August) please see Mrs. Kennedy as soon as possible.

Many thanks for your ongoing support and we look forward to presenting an awesome show!

Regards,

Mrs. Wynne, Mr Leyden and Mrs. Kennedy
